
 

MEMORANDUM RE: ERRATA CORRECTIONS TO 2021-2029 HOUSING ELEMENT 

Date:   February 9, 2024 

To:  State Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD), Attn: Paul 
McDougall 

 Housing Element Update interested parties list (City file) 

From:  Chloe Chen, Senior Planner, Community Development Department 

The City of Beverly Hills has prepared this errata memorandum with minor corrections to information in 
the Housing Element document published on 2-6-2024 on the Housing Element Update webpage 
(www.beverlyhills.org/housingelementupdate). These minor corrections are: 

Sites Inventory in Appendix C 

• There is a change to Tab 1 – Underutilized Sites category as shown below.  These parcels have 
been removed from Tab 1 – Underutilized Sites category because they are on Tab 6 – City Owned 
Site Projects of the Sites Inventory in Appendix C: 
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• Summary of Sites and Units table of the Sites Inventory in Appendix C is updated to reflect the 
changes above: 

 

 

Table C-1 in Appendix C 

• Based on the change to Tab 1 above, Table C-1 (page C-3 of Appendix C) has been corrected: 

 



 

Housing Plan 

• There is a typographical error where the number of affordable housing units on the Reeves Metro 
site is inconsistently noted on page 483 of the Housing Plan: 

 

The version of the Housing Element that will be submitted to HCD will incorporate the minor corrections 
identified above. Please contact Chloe Chen at (310) 285-1194 or cchen@beverlyhills.org with any 
questions.  
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